
 

 

Tuesday, April 03, 2018 
 

 

 

FRENCH 
CLUB  

 

Bienvenue tout le monde. The exchange students from Quebec high School will be 
here in 17 days! The french club is getting super excitee!  Which reminds me, there 
will be a french club meeting today at lunch in Ms Hamptons room.  We have some 
planning to do! 

Rugby Rugby is coming soon.  Information will be out before Thursday!  First practice is 
Thursday April 5th after school.  If you have any questions or want more information 
please see Mr. Lageston. 

 

Grade 7 Boys 
Basketball 

All Grade 7 boys basketball players please see Mr. Lageston at Nutrition Break in 
his room. 

 
 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 
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